Request For Bids
Maintenance Vans

10/10/2023

The Saginaw Public School District is requesting bids for (3) 2020 year or newer Maintenance
Vans. Vans should be cargo style vans that will accommodate storage, shelving and ladder
racks or already be equipped with such items. Vans are to be % ton or higher and have an
average mileage reading with a clean vehicle history report.

Bids will be accepted until Friday, October 13th, 2023 at 9:00 AM where there will be a public
opening. Electronic and mailed bids are accepted.

Questions and bids can be sent to:
Tim Furtaw Il

tfurtaw@spsd.net

550 Millard St.

Saginaw, MI 48607
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